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Townsend, Erle

From: Amy Millett <amymillett97@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 2:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Public comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program: 
 
First, there is nothing "clean" about electric cars - not in how they are created or how they are disposed.  Since fossil fuels 
are the majority of how electricity is made, how these cars are fueled is not clean either. 
 
Second, the state of Maine is not California, nor should we "go" in the way of California. We the people of Maine want to 
keep our gas powered vehicles.  We do not need more government control. 
 
Third, I do not want electric vehicles and the majority of Mainers have stated their opposition to this ruling.  When will our 
leaders, who are supposed to be representing the people, listen to the people? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amy Millett 
Hampden, ME 


